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Parent Right to Know Letter 
  
To: All Parents  
From: Cascade Career Prep  
Date: 11/1/24 
Re: Parent Right to Know Letter  
 
As a parent/guardian or adult student at Cascade Career Prep you have the right to 
know the results of your child’s state assessments. This is a requirement for all 
districts that receive Federal funds. Federal law allows you to request the results of 
your student’s state assessment data. The law also requires the district to give you 
this information in a timely manner upon request. Cascade will mail the state testing 
data to your home address. If you have moved from the address we currently have 
on file, please bring proof of residency to the main office.  
 
Please contact Casey Quinn at 330-510-1649 if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 


